
Words from Councilwoman Deborah Gray

Various guests will be in attendance including:

Burten, Bell, Carr Development, Executive Director Joy Johnson 

Union-Miles Development, Executive Director RoShawn Sample

Vendors and Resource Tables

Refreshments

Children are Welcome! 

Office: 216-664-4941 
Email: dgray@clevelandcitycouncil.org

Councilwoman Deborah A. Gray / Spring 2024

800+
Residents in attendance 
at community meetings 

18,506
Ward 4 residents 

60+
Organization 
meetings attended  

18 
Ward 4 community
meetings

23,200
Newsletters
mailed

6,250
Flyers presented

30
Council meetings
attended 

1,400
Pieces of legislation
voted on
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Community projects
supported in 2023
NEARLY $1,662,885

Current community projects
projected for 2024

PROJECTED NEARLY $850,000



Community 
Highlights
Community 
Highlights

SAVE
THE
DATES 

SAVE
THE
DATES 




